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November 29, 1993 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit, 

I am happy to confirm your reception report of WVEI on 
September 21, 1991. We were issued new call letters for WVEI 
effective September 3, 1991 when we began simulcasting WEEI 590 
kHz from Boston. Prior to that the call sign was WFTQ. 

WVEI is 5,000 watts Day and Night with a non -directional 
pattern day and a directional pattern at night. We moved our 
studios to Westborough from Worcester in March of 1992. 
Thank you for your detailed reception report. 

Eric Fitch 

Chief Engineer 
WVEI 


